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Genuine Service is the basic foundation of CMC’s progress
I am proud to present this newest edition of our company’s Bulletin, which depicts some of the projects we 
had the pleasure to achieve over the last months as well as a prestigious project we will be working on this year.

The strong commitment of our team of employees whom provide the highest level of service as well as
constant professionalism, certainly help us developing long-term relationship with our customers. We are
relentlessly striving to better understand the market, deliver on-time/on-budget while providing the leading
edge of design and construction methods.

Whether we design and build a mausoleum containing thousands of spaces or small-scale columbarium, 
our team brings forward the same passion to achieve their work, for either small or large communities.

We would like to thank our clients for the relationship we enjoyed over the last several years and want
to extend our warmest wishes to your staff and the families you serve for the coming year.

Richard Verrier
Vice-President, Development — Canada & U.S.A.
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projects

ST. AGNES CEMETERY

BulletinBulletintheBulletinJanuary 2003Queen of Heaven Cemetery
In keeping with the high standards of today’s customers,

Carrier Mausoleums Construction Inc.‘s team worked
diligently with the Archdiocese of Toronto, Catholic

Cemeteries, to enhance the third phase of their
St. Anthony’s Mausoleum located at the

Queen of Heaven Cemetery.

C.M.C. was able to meet the schedule and budget of this
4500-crypt addition, while matching the design of the exterior

façade with the architectural theme of their two prior phases.

Once a family enters the newest phase, they immediately feel the warmth of the
Mediterranean marble, colorful pattern tile carpet, spanning columns in both chapel
areas and the ornemental chandeliers throughout. The inclusion of their first
columbarium room houses a variety of glass and marble front niches for the growing
demand from families to offer new cremation options.
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more solutions..more solutions...

The Woodlawn Cemetery
Conservatory Mausoleum
Carrier Mausoleums Construction U.S.A., Inc. has been
selected to construct the Woodlawn Cemetery
Conservatory Mausoleum in the Bronx, New York. This
is Carrier’s first project in New York City and is due to

commence in early 2003, with completion in early 2004.
The mausoleum contains 2,326 casket spaces and 

200 niche spaces and features three large courtyards, 
a fountain, angel statue, and large roof skylights for an
abundance of natural light to shine on the flowers,
small trees and shrubs planted throughout. 

The project was designed by Barry Boudreaux and
John Gary of J. Stuart Todd, Inc. working with the
Woodlawn management team of John Toale, Jonathan
Butler and the Building and Grounds Committee of 

BRONX

The Woodlawn Cemetery. Johnny Carrier stated of 
the project, “It is an honor to have our company work in
one of the most historic and prestigious cemeteries in the
United States. We look forward to providing the lot owners
and Trustees of Woodlawn with the Garden Conservatory
Mausoleum, a great addition to their facilities”.



Groveside Cemetery
With the ever-changing trends in cremation,

C.M.C.’s Twin Peak columbarium offers the highest
marketability with its classical design.

This unit offers multiple levels of niches and the
opportunity to create engraving features in

the granite cladded pediment on four separate
sides, for families to choose from.
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CMC provides innovative solutions both for the smaller and larger cemeteries

Woodlawn Cemetery
C.M.C. recently placed two of their 72 oversize niche Texas Dome
units at the historic Woodlawn Cemetery, located in the North end
of Guelph.

These two columbariums are part of the first phase of what will
be a large-scale cremation area, designed by Hilton Landmarks Inc.,
dedicated to offer families a variety of cremation interment options.
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Avondale Cemetery
This garden mausoleum located at Avondale Cemetery,

consisting of 180 exterior casket spaces, is the first
of its kind in the Ontario marketplace.

This unique structure will offer a new type
of interment for families in the community

that this municipal cemetery serves. C.M.C. took great
pride in its classical precast details combined with
the elegant bookmatch granite to create a feature

mausoleum within the cemetery.

STRATFORD
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Our Lady Immaculate Mausoleum, Phase II
On May 25,  2002, Most Reverend Anthony F. Tonnos, Bishop of Hamilton blessed 

the second phase of Our Lady Immaculate Mausoleum in Guelph.
This project, consisting of 596 crypts and 440 niches was Carrier

Mausoleum Constructions first major project for The Catholic Cemeteries of the
Diocese of Hamilton.  White Carrara marble was used for the crypt fronts, matching

the first phase, while Taupolillo marble was introduced for the trim, enhancing 
the warm atmosphere of the addition. In specially designed alcove areas, bronze 

statuary of Pope St. Pius X, St. Maria Goretti, St. Therese of Lisieux and St. Michael 
the Archangel have been placed, accenting the religious character of the mausoleum.

Victoria Lawn Cemetery,
While respecting the memorialization of a life once lived, C.M.C.
created this serene columbarium garden at Victoria Lawn Cemetery in

Ste. Catharines. With the classical mausoleum as a
backdrop, C.M.C. was able to blend the historical with

the comtemporary when designing this tranquil cremation garden, which
will offer families a peaceful setting to remember loved ones for the years
to come.

STE. CATHARINES

Pine Cemetery
In responding to the overwhelming demand for higher

value cremation alternatives, C.M.C. recently introduced
their new Imperial copper roof dome columbarium.

With our dedication to bringing higher standards
of memorialization, we believe this new unit will be

a unique feature within any cemetery setting.

TIMMINS

MARYMOUNT

“We have received  many compliments from families
regarding the beauty and quality of the addition”
stated John O’Brien, Managing Director of the
Catholic Cemeteries of the Diocese of Hamilton.
“We are very pleased with the work done by
C.M.C., and know our families will find it a most
fitting place to bring their loved ones.”


